
 
ISTE-STUDENTS CHAPTER (TN 217) 

ACADEMIC YEAR 2022-23(ODD)                                                
DEBUGGING IN PYTHON REPORT 

 
          The ISTE Students Chapter, Kings College of Engineering, Organized “Debugging in 

Python” on 27.09.2022 between 11.00am – 12.30pm at CSE Lab I for the ISTE student 

members of Computer Science and Engineering Department with an objective to enhance 

their debugging skill. 23 students have actively participated in this competition. The 

following students are the prize winners. 

POSITION CLASS NAME OF THE STUDENT 

FIRST IV CSE M.GOKUL 

SECOND II CSE A.MOHAMED ASICK 

THIRD IV CSE J.NANDHINI 

II CSE K.SARAVANAN 

                  

 

 
Participants at the Session 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Students actively participating in the session  

 
OUTCOME OF THE EVENT: 

After attending the event, the students would be able to, 

• know  their subject concepts  in detailed 

• enhance their debugging skill 

 

 

 

 


